
Last night we lost one of the longest-serving community leaders Houston
has ever had. I extend my deepest condolences on the passing of Sheila
Jackson Lee, a dedicated US Representative for decades. Her commitment
to public service and her contributions to our community will be
remembered for many years. May her family find comfort during this
difficult time.

It does not matter what party you’re in. This is a time to put politics aside.
A death is a time for mourning, reflection, and conciliation.

Our prayers should be with Sheila's family, friends and all those who loved
her.

I hope that whoever fills her seat serves the district and the nation in a
manner consistent with the best interests of the people and the
constitution.

But for now, let us pray and remember what is important in our lives: our
family, our faith, and our great nation.
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ON THE PASSING OF REP. SHEILA JACKSON LEE

Sincerely,

Claudio J. Gutierrez, PMP
Candidate for House District 147
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